
Vergennes Union Middle and High School 
 Commodore Parent Teacher Group 
April 5, 2016 Bar Antidote 6:30pm 

● Welcome Carla and Lynne 
 
● Trinkets and Treasures Sale 
Sue reported that the total raised on April 2​nd​ was $8,807.15. There were $300 in 
expenses so $8,507.15 were deposited into CPTG bank account bringing the group's 
balance to $20,000. 
Holly received gifts and thanks for all that she did to make the sale a huge success. 
Carla wrote a thank you to those who helped with the sale that will appear in the 
upcoming e-news. 
Holly proposed and it was accepted that the group give the custodians $100 as a thank 
you. 
 
● Grants 
Kristina said that a parent, Lisa Rowell, had emailed her wondering if the CPTG would 
provide funds for the senior class's Project Graduation. The group had planned to offer 
funding but was waiting to be asked and will provide $500. 
 
● Administrative Update  
Jay spoke with someone at South Burlington High School who attended the ‘Most Likely 
to Succeed‛ video and discussion. They said it was a great movie. Had only about 30 
people attend which was lower than anticipated. The movie and discussion were held on 
two different nights because the movie is 1½ hours long.   The discussion night had 
fewer folks attend, but seemed worthwhile. Middlebury is showing it April 28​th​ at 7pm, 
not sure where. Jay said that they were thinking about showing it to the staff on a 
inserivce day. The CPTG is considering offering it to the public in the fall. 
  
Next meeting: Wednesday, May 4th, 2016 from 6:30-​8:00pm 
 
The VUHS CPTG Mission Statement: To encourage and support academic achievement 
through the promotion of family involvement in the school, enrichment programs, and 
communications between families/parents, teachers, administrators, and community 
members. 


